Westmont Newsletter

Westmont Homes Association March 2007

Consent Forms:

Enclosed with this newsletter is a copy of the consent form for the Supplemental Restrictions. Please fill in your address and sign and date the form and have it notarized. We will fill in the legal description for you. Please call Shirley Knese at 485-8689 to request a notary from the Westmont board to come to your home. Completed forms may be given to any board member or sent to the following address:

Westmont c/o Shirley Knese 12050 Mackey Overland Park, KS 66213

Balance Sheet:

You will also find enclosed in this newsletter the quarterly balance sheet for the Westmont Homes Association.

New Treasurer:

We are pleased to announce that Billie Napier has volunteered to finish out the term of Treasurer on the Westmont Board. We appreciate her commitment and look forward to working with Billie.

Fence Repair:

We have received a check from Safeco Insurance for the damage done to our fence on 119th Street east of Antioch. Repairs will be completed as soon as bids are obtained.

119th Street Widening:

An informational meeting was held on February 7th at Tomahawk Ridge Community Center. The engineers were on hand to answer questions after residents viewed the layout of the plans. There was very little new information presented, but we did learn that the utilities would remain inside the sidewalk.

Garage Sale:

Remember to start gathering up items you want to sell in our annual garage sale. It is always the Saturday after Mother's Day each year. We do plan to expand the sale this year and will let you know the exact days in the next newsletter.

Lawn & Grounds:

Aspen will be doing the spring clean up in mid-March depending on weather conditions. They will also apply our first application of turf treatment (fertilizer and pre-emergent). In next month's newsletter, we will enclose a copy of the yearly schedule of lawn services provided by Aspen.

Social Clubs:

If anyone is interested in joining any of the groups in Westmont, please select from the following list and contact the appropriate person.

Book Club – Paula Lewis, 469-6766 Girl's Night Out – Ginger Burns, 491-1353 Mahjongg – Brenda Flagler, 498-1617 Bunco – Ginger Burns, 491-1353 Bridge – Margaret Dack, 345-2610

Coffee Time:

Please join your neighbors for coffee at Scooter's at Antioch and College on Tuesday, March13 at 9:00 a.m. We would love to see some new faces there!



Happy St. Patrick's Day March 17